MAY 2024 NEWSLETTER



TOWN HALL (307) 237-7269 1500 PALOMINO AVE

CRIME STOPPERS OF CENTRAL WYOMING TIP LINE: (307)577-8477

NC SHERIFF'S OFFICE NON-EMERGENCY NUMBER:

(307)235-9282

MAYOR
PETER BOYER
COUNCIL MEMBERS
STEVEN CLARK
TYLER MARTIN
TIM FICKEN
FRANK SCHWARZROCK
REGULAR MEETINGS ARE 1ST&3RD
TUESDAYS OF EVERY MONTH
AT 7:00 PM



BARNUNNWY.GOV FACEBOOK: TOWN OF BAR NUNN

We Have Moved!

We are open for operations at 1500 Palomino Ave. Payment drop boxes are located just outside the new building entrance and by the mailboxes off Sunset Blvd.

Community Center Grand Opening

Please join us for our Grand Opening Event hosted by CEPI and Sampson Construction

May 18th, 2024 at 11:00 a.m.-1:00 p.m. 1500 Palomino Ave.

Bar Nunn Garage Sale Day

Garage Sale Day will take place on June 8th. To be included in the list, please contact Virginia Wharton via text at 307-389-5523 or email viginiapond@gmail.com





Town Hall Closure - May 27

In Observance of Memorial Day

Consumer Confidence Report (CCR)

The 2023 Annual Consumer Confidence Report is now available on the town website. A copy can also be obtained at Town Hall

One Call Wyoming

Call 811 or visit onecallwyoming.com to request utility marking before digging. This is a free service.

